
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Expression of Condolence for Kelly Hamilton  
by Toronto City Council 

 
 
Moved by: Councillor Mark Grimes 
 
Seconded by: 

 
Mayor John Tory 

 
The Mayor and Members of Toronto City Council are deeply saddened to learn of 
passing of Kelly Hamilton on Thursday March 31st, 2022.  
 
A beloved mother of three, Kelly has been described by loved ones as a selfless woman 
who always put others first and whose smile could light up a room. Her passing leaves 
behind a void for her family and friends that can never be filled. Our hearts are with 
them as they endure this difficult time.  
 
The City Clerk is requested to convey, on behalf of the Members of Toronto City 
Council, our sincere sympathy to Kelly Hamilton's family. 
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